
The Nevada Division of Water Resources (NDWR) is pleased to announce the publication of a web map 

showing parcels where water rights have been relinquished in Pahrump.  

The Pahrump Water Rights Relinquishment Mapping Application is available on the NDWR website, 

located at http://webgis.water.nv.gov/pahrump/.  

Users can search the map by Assessor’s Parcel Number or street address and are encouraged to use the 

web map for an initial determination of whether water rights have been relinquished in support of 

domestic wells prior to contacting NDWR. Information regarding the process by which water rights can 

be acquired and relinquished is also included.  
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